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4  R A R   (C O M M A N D O)   M U S E U M   F O U N D A T I O N

Patrom – Brigadier The Honourable David Thomson, MC (RL)


PO Box 75   SOUTH GRANVILLE  NSW  2142                                                            ACN 107  059  512 
Telephone (02)  9600 2122 (Museum)  Facsimile  (02)  987 5204 (After Hours)                              ABN  12  107  059  512

Facsimili  (02)  9600 2379           Mobile 0418 168 763 (Curator – Frank Angyal JP)


MINUTES OF THE AGM HELD AT THE MUSEUM ON 5TH AUGUST 2005

OPENING OF MEETING BY CHAIRMAN.(D MORRIS)

APOLOGISE I MORRISSON,, W ROBERTS, D GREEN, W THOMPSON,OAM. A LANCASTER.

PRESENT. BILL FIELD.MBE. FRANK ANGYAL, JAMES WRIGLEY, GRAHAM WEBSTER, JOHN WOODLEY, JIM UNDERWOOD, DAVID MORRIS, DERRILL de HEER, GARRY HESKETT, PAMELA WEBSTER.

Chairman’s Report

· D Morris who is also the honorary treasurer stated that the accountant Ian Hounslow who has agreed to stay on for another year as our honorary accountant.

· At present he is doing the accounting for year 2004-2005.

· He will get back to D Morris as soon as the statement is finished.

· This will in turn be processed by our Auditor who will get back to us asp.

· It was suggested that there were to many directors and there should only be 5.

· Proposer G Heskett, seconded by J Underwood.

Treasurers’ Report

· We only had a bank statement the amount of $516.66c.

Secretary’s Report.

· Secretary read out the outgoing Directors. Register with ASIC

· D Morris, F Angyal G Heskett, J Underwood, XO Serving member Woodley, I Morrison, J Wrigley. 

· The new Directors nominations were handed to the secretary and it was decided that the 5 new Directors were, JIM UNDERWOOD, FRANK ANGYAL (SECRETARY, DIRECTOR) DAVID MORRIS, SERVING MEMBER XO.PAM WEBSTER.

· The Secretary has distributed to all members present the ACMC reference of army history unit rooms. 
General Business. 

· David Morris suggested that for fundraising he would investigate plaques of 4RAR ex members and 2/4 RAR and 4RAR Commando. These plaques will be of plain card size and they will have the regimental number, their name and their period of service with the battalion. It was suggested that we charge $50.00 for each plaque and that it would be mounted on a board with the members information. David will get back to us concerning this initiative at the next meeting.  

· Pam Webster presented a bill of $44.55 and David Morris gave her a cheque of that amount. 

· It was also suggested that Jin Underwood will write a form letter for donations which he will pass on to the secretary in the following week. 

· Close of meeting at approximately 1500 hours. 

The next meeting will be the last Friday of October which is the 28th of October at 1400 hours at the museum. 

The next AGM will be the last Friday of June which is the 30 June 2006. 

Chairman







Secretary/Director

D.Morris                                                                                                      F.Anygal J.P.
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…………………………….

Dated this…………….day of August 2005                                  Dated this…………………..day of August
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